
Field Trip to Yamuna Vermicompost, Peddatekur, Kurnool. 

 On 6 November 2023, the Department of Zoology organized a field trip to Yamuna Vermicompost in Pedda 

Tekur, Kurnool.  

 Fifty students and three faculty members participated. The farm manager, Mr. Harikrishna, guided us through 

the vermicomposting process, explaining the importance of earthworms in organic waste decomposition.  

 We observed the different stages of composting, from waste collection to the final product. Mr. Reddy also 

highlighted the benefits of vermicompost for soil health and sustainable agriculture.  

 The visit concluded with an interactive Q&A session, providing practical insights into vermiculture.  

 This trip effectively supplemented our theoretical knowledge with real-world experience. 

 

                    


